
Hello from Tarapoto!  
  
We are well into summer vacation, and it has been very busy.  Here it seems that church attendance 
picks up during the summer as the teens and young people are able to join us as there are no classes. 
 
Sunday, we had church by the riverside and baptized two young people.  We had a great time, and it 
only rained a little.  Several youths came up afterward and asked about baptism and different questions 
about God.  It was a really encouraging day. 
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The two holding the sign 'I have decided to follow Christ' were the ones who got baptized. 
 



 
 

Wilmer shared his testimony before Delwin preached 
 

 
 

Some of the young people around Delwin 



 

 
 

Kim getting baptized 
 
We are doing a vacation Bible school (VBS) for the kids this week.  Kids from three different areas have 
been able to come so far.  Please pray as the VBS will go through Friday.  See a video at the end to show 
a bit more. 
 
Thanks for your faithful prayers and continued support of the ministry here in Tarapoto! 
 
Have a great day and God bless. 
 
Serving God in Tarapoto, 
Delwin & Techy Fowler 
 
 


